
Report from the Education Committee 
Wednesday, May 1, 2019 
 

 
TOPICS: 
Ocean EXP 
Inclusion 
AP 325 – Formal Complaints and Appeals 
2019-20 Preliminary Budget 
 

 
OCEAN EXP – Bill Nadeau, Director, and Tim Tessier, Director/Vice-President, provided an 
update from the Ocean EXP: Canadian Centre for Ocean Exploration planned for 
Nanaimo. 
 
PowerPoint presentation 
Watch the presentation 
 

 

INCLUSION – The Department of Learning Services provided the presentation What is 

Inclusion? 

 

Watch the presentation 

 

 
ADMINISTRATIVE PROCEDURE – Assistant Superintendent Bob Esliger presented the 
updated administrative procedure for formal complaints and appeals.  
 

 
PRELIMINARY BUDGET – Secretary-Treasurer Carrie McVeigh and Director of Finance 
Taunia Sutton shared preliminary budget criteria and strategies. 
 
 
All Board meetings are now streamed live and archived on our YouTube Channel. 

Find current and past issues of NLPS News on our web site http://www.sd68.bc.ca/  
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Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools 
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https://oceanexp.ca/
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2018-19/OceanEXP_EducationCommittee_May12019.pdf
https://youtu.be/BmEyC_I2ho4?t=76
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2018-19/InclusionPres_EducationCommittee_May12019.pdf
https://youtu.be/BmEyC_I2ho4?t=1847
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2018-19/AP325_EducationCommittee_May12019.pdf
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2018-19/2019-20_PreliminaryBudget_EducationCommittee_May12019.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCsM0NRLUtV3AEg_tLzRS97Q
http://www.sd68.bc.ca/
mailto:communications@sd68.bc.ca

